
 

Liwara P&F Facebook Page 

The Liwara P&F has a secure Facebook group for members of the Liwara community only. The group 
is used for internal events, advertising second hand information and information for members of the 
school community.  

To join, search ‘Liwara P&F Association Private Group’ on Facebook or click link 
https://www.facebook.com/groups/377178798959937/ Request membership and 
answer all three questions. 

Membership will only be accepted once eligibility is confirmed by Liwara Admin staff. All members of 
the school community wishing to be in this Facebook group must read the guidelines available on the 
school website.  

FAMILY matters 

BUSY BEES 
LADS will be coordinaƟng a series 

of Busy Bees this year to assist 
our Groundsman, Mr Riddout, in 
his plans for the OSHC embank-

ment and oval maintenance. 

Save the Dates: 

Saturday 13th May 2023 

Saturday 21st October 2023 

More informaƟon to follow. 

UPCOMING ACTIVITIES 

TERM 2 EVENTS 

P&F Meeting - Week 2 

Tuesday 2nd May at 7pm 

Mothers Picnic 

Saturday 6th May at 2:30pm 

Liwara Oval 

Lapathon - Week 4 

Friday 19th May 

Liwara Oval 

The P&F ExecuƟve would 
like to wish all families a 
very happy Easter and a 

blessed and resƞul holidays. 

Thank you for a great start 
to 2023 - we look forward to 

your conƟnued support.  

P&F Contacts 2023 
President - Davide Trevisan-Singh 

liwarapfpresident@gmail.com 

Vice President - Liam Cochran 
liwarapfvice@gmail.com 

Secretary  - Alysia Davini 

Assistant Secretary - Genna Haines 
liwarapf@gmail.com 

Treasurer– Jen Ferreira 

liwarapftreasurer@gmail.com 

LADS (Liwara Awesome Dads Society)  

Coordinator – Craig Bryne  

liwaralads@gmail.com 
Classroom Rep Coordinators -  

Alana Roscoe & Sarah Musca 

liwaraclassreps@gmail.com 

Trybookings - Jen Ferreira 

liwaratrybookings@gmail.com 

All enquiries should be directed to P&F  

Secretary: liwarapf@gmail.com 

CONGRATULATIONS TO ALL 
OUR EASTER RAFFLE PRIZE 

WINNERS! 
A big thank you to our 

Raffles Team, Sarah Musca 
and Alana Roscoe, for       

coordinaƟng the Raffle for 
our community. 

Thank you to all families for their 
generous contribuƟons to our 

prizes this year. 


